CHICAGO HEALTH RESEARCH FOUNDATION

CHICAGO CIVIC CENTER ROOM LL 139 CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602

PHONE 744-4286

BOARD OF DIRECTORS ERIC OLDBERG, M.D. Chairman W. C. MUNNECKE Vice Chairma VICTOR CULLIN Treasurer WILLIAM McCORMICK BLAIR, JR. JOSEPH A. BURNHAM JAMES CAMPBELL, M.D. LOUIS DE BOER RALPH E. DOLKART, M.D. MRS. MARY LASKER MARK LEPPER, M.D. WILLIAM WOOD PRINCE ROBERT C. STEPTO, M.D. ROBERT W. WISSLER, M.D., Ph.D.

May 2, 1969

JEREMIAH STAMLER, M.D. Executive Director

William H. Goldwater, Ph.D. Chief, Special Research Project Branch National Heart Institute
National Institutes of Health
Westwood Building
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Dear Bill:

In accordance with our discussion in Boston, enclosed please find the final copy of the Protocol for the national cooperative Multifactor CHD Prevention Study.

Please note that it should be the first document made available to the Special Review Committee, with Dr. Remington's Coordination Center grant following the Protocol, and with pages numbered accordingly. Since many of the pages of the Protocol have been modified, I would suggest that the attached document be reproduced, and the earlier draft discarded.

As you will recall from our meeting in Ann Arbor, the highly relevant proposal was made for a meeting with the Director of the National Heart Institute to discuss those aspects of the application requesting direct Institution participation. I am sure I speak for all of us submitting these applications in respectfully reminding you of this aspect of review, and requesting you to use your good offices to arrange an appointment with Dr. Theodore Cooper at an appropriate date, preferably prior to any site visit involving the Special Review Committee and the Investigators.

Also attached is the final text of our Chicago Reseach Center grant in connection with this project. Again, since significant additions have been made -- in line with our discussion and correspondence -- I suggest you discard the previous copies and reproduce the final draft. Do you need a new front sheet, or is the one on the attached satisfactory? What about its date?

I have enclosed three copies of both the Protocol and our application. Should you wish more, please do not hesitate to be in touch with us. I know too that we will be hearing from you about next steps.

Thank you very much for your fine cooperation and assistance. Kindest regards.

Cordially,

Jeremiah Stamler, M.D. Executive Director

JS/nd

cc: Dr. E. Benson

Dr. H. Blackburn

Dr. J. Green

Dr. A. Keys

Dr. R. McGandy

Dr. M. Z. Nichaman

Dr. R. Remington

Dr. T. Sheffield

Dr. W. Smith

Dr. F. Stare

Dr. L. Syme

Dr. H. Taylor

Dr. J. Turner

P.S. Would you please use the biographical sketches, already in your files, for my Co-investigators and myself. Thanks.